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Dear Honorable Leaders and Friends of Faith, 
 
The Universal Peace Federation USA of the Pacific West Region is honored to extend to you an invitation 
to our upcoming conference "The Role of Parents in Developing World Peace" on Thursday, July 23, 
from 7:00-8:15PM PDT. 
 
Our first online conference, in May, revisited the amazing World Summit 2020 in Seoul, South Korea. 
The global work to build a peaceful world of interdependence, mutual prosperity, and universal values is 
progressing. In June, we deliberated exactly "how peace starts with me". 
 
Please join us as a bridge-builder of peace for our third conference to facilitate dialogue and discuss how 
parents and family play an integral role in building lasting peace. This event features a presentation on 
"National Parents' Day", signed into law in 1994, and is followed by our distinguished panel of two 
wonderful couples. 
 

 
 

• Host/Presenter: Rev. Staffan Berg, UPF Pacific Coordinator 
 
• Moderator/Presenter: Mr. Bento Leal, Author 

 
Distinguished Panel: 

 
• Honorable Bob McDermott, Hawaii State Representative, and Chaplain Utu McDermott 
 
• Dr. Sandra Lowen, Licensed Clinical Social Worker (LCSW), and Mr. John Lowen, LCSW 

 
A twenty-minute breakout dialogue session for sharing your insights with other like-minded leaders will 
follow. Let us use this dynamic interaction to better serve our local community, states, nation and world. 
 
Please register by Monday, July 20. Follow the link below to register. A day or two following that, you 
will receive the Zoom application with your personalized link prior to the conference. 
 
us02web.zoom,us/meeting/register/tZYqc-murjkpHd1Rovc0zf_ar3OukMmxfGzo 
 
We look forward to your participation as we work for a world of peace, justice and goodness. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Krishnek  
UPF Pacific Summit Chair  
 
Staffan Berg 
UPF Pacific Coordinator 
 
 
 


